
Hello Everyone, 

 

The start of the school year is also time for the FOANS Annual General Meeting (AGM) 
on Tuesday 10th October 2023 at 7pm at school. 
As a Friends Association everyone is welcome to hear about our fundraising efforts over 
the last year, where this money has been spent and our plans for the year ahead. 
We will also elect the committee for 23/24. If you are interested in joining us and want to 
find out more about what this entails, please get in touch or visit our website. 
Whether you want to join the committee, volunteer, or just hear about what we've been 
up to, we would love to see you all at the AGM. 
 

 

To give us an idea of numbers, it would be really helpful if you could respond via the 
attached poll if you are planning to come. 
 

 

We look forward to seeing you there! 
 

 

Katie, Frankie & Sarah 
https://www.arnside.cumbria.sch.uk/parents/pta 
foans@arnside.cumbria.sch.uk 
 

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.arnside.cumbria.sch.uk%2Fparents%2Fpta%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR13pd0e8APxNbhBygwWgUa9M6Q49lWsBeSsOw4m1O-QYtKvsJ_kSaGXUNs&h=AT2jC5E-07GNgtr006i2_3vCOZQVuDmwywAck2WCKeqzvDKB2xCoCzNrArEJUr0Z89axOWVfcmHhTHCx8xYWFYSfjQWbsh7qrBUgUJG9B3KU-koxAqr1hqOoFS5R6K6AJtKjabXZWjCNjU8&__tn__=-UK-R&c%5b0%5d=AT33BlFY_CYg3gjKbHNfUzOPzDw6vbFW9yfA8INYFVBrI8SUOn8GSyTnB4550UC4SRykgC2zf0ckkyQTXZwvzs8F9kuZbBnE_DuzuLhH7mPLCiVP2l6ZEzOMPStulR4fIU0jN4XgyLKs6IRHYLTWgJYiDjUC-A

